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Marguerite McLean | lOCOD -OT

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Thursday, May 12, 2011 2:53 PM

To: Jeff Bates

Cec: Brenda Merritt; Ed Carter

Subject: FW. Confidential Document No. 02794-11

Per this e-mail, The Clerk’s Office will return confidential DN 02794-11 +o +he source.
Thanks.

{Verizon (Christian) - (CONFIDENTIAL ) Supplemental response to staff's request
for a price out supporting tariff filing T110017, effective 1/15/11.]

Marguerite 3. McLean
Conunission Beputy Clerk I Y
Floriva Public Service Connnission
Offire of Commmigsion Clerk

2540 Shumard @ak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Floriba 32399-0850
8530-413-6824

From: Ed Carter

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2011 9:17 AM

To: Marguerite McLean

Subject: FW: Confidential Document No. 02794-11

MM

FYI

Ed

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2011 9:14 AM COM

To: Brenda Merritt APA

Cc: Ed Carter ECR —

Subject: Confidential Document No. 02794-11 —
GCL

Brenda, the above Verizon document can be returned to the company. RAD

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates SSC —

Research Associate ADM

Division of Regulatory Analysis OPC

2540 Shumard Oak Bivd. TIK CLE

|

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
Voice: 850-413-6538
Fax: 850-413-6539

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made avaifable to the
public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.
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